
The government has recognised the need for mental health service: LISSUN

01 February 2022 | Views 

Tarun Gupta, Co-founder, LISSUN

"The National Mental Health Programme and Health and Wellness Centres alone could not have reached every individual in 
the crisis that they might face struggling in a moment. Easy access was the primary point of concern for everyone trying to 
help with the issue. The government has recognised this and addressed the same by launching Tele mental health service. 
The budget inculcating the fact that focussing mental and emotional wellness is the need of the hour, itself talks about how 
progressive we are becoming in our approach as a nation."
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